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                                  Incorporated June 2003  

 

 

NOTICE OF TEMPORARY 
ROAD CLOSURE 

 

MINETOWN DAY PARADE–Saturday, September 9, 2017 
 

Lantzville Road will be closed temporarily for that portion of 

Lantzville Road from the north side of the intersection of Ware 

Road and Lantzville Road to Huddlestone Road during the 1 ¼  

hour period from 9:45 am to 11:00 am on Saturday, September 9, 

2017 for the Minetown Day parade.   

 

Traffic control individuals will be present to redirect traffic 

through Lantzville via alternate routes during this temporary 

closure. Expect traffic delays, use caution with the increased 

pedestrian traffic throughout the day, and please obey all 

directions given by traffic control. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and for helping to make this 

annual community celebration a safe and successful event! 

  Enjoy Minetown Day 2017! 
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